
Senior Portrait Instructions 

2020 Yearbook
It’s time to have your son or daughter’s senior portrait taken for the 2020 Safari Yearbook. All seniors must have their

picture taken by Madia Photography by September 30 for them to appear in the senior section of the yearbook.  In

order to make sure all pictures are uniform, we are requiring each senior to have their photo taken by John Madia.

 

It is very important that every senior have his or her photo taken and returned in a timely manner so the yearbook staff

can meet the publisher’s deadlines.

 

Please contact Madia Photography at 724-444-8884 to schedule your appointment. The designated days during the

summer for your FREE yearbook session for NASH seniors are as follows:

June 17, July 8, August 5, and August 19
 

If you want to schedule a Senior Casual or Senior Reflection Session with Madia Photography, you can have your

yearbook photo taken the same time as your scheduled session on the day and time of your choice.

 

Please make every effort to get your picture taken over the summer on these days. However, if this is not possible,

retakes will be taken at the Senior High School on Thursday, September 5, 2019.  The above sitting dates and the

make-up date are free of charge.

 

Seniors will receive 6-8 color proofs within two weeks of their sitting. Your selection must be made through Madia

Photography.  September 30th is the final date to select your yearbook image. If you do not make your choice by

September 30th, the yearbook staff will select the photo.

 

*If you do not schedule a time during the summer on one of the designated days or attend the

make-up day, a $25 sitting fee will apply.
 

Sessions fill up quickly, so please call now.

Students will not be photographed unless they adhere to the following dress requirements.
 

FOR THE GUYS – a white dress shirt and tie with a black or dark colored blazer. If needed, we will provide shirts, ties

and blazers for student use.

FOR THE GIRLS – a black or dark blouse. Please wear a top that will cover your arms. If needed, we also have tops for

the girls.

 * Please be dressed for your photo when you arrive. This is necessary for the process to run smoothly.

 

 QUICK FACTS:

 

All seniors are required to have their formal Yearbook photo taken at Madia

Photography.

Photos taken by any other photographer WILL NOT be accepted.

If a student has any difficulty in making these arrangements, he or she is responsible

to speak with the yearbook advisor or a high school administrator as soon as the

problem arises. If you have questions or problems, please email us at

 nashsafariyearbook@northallegheny.org

All photographs will be taken as a front headshot and students are required to wear

the attire listed above in order for the picture to be published in the yearbook.

Students may make arrangements with Madia Photography for additional poses as

part of their senior portrait package.


